
From: "Stone, Charlene" <Charlene.Stone@stantec.com>

Date: December 10, 2012 1:36:47 PM EST

To: "BostonsBestBar@aol.com" <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Subject: RE: Follow up from December 7th...

Hi Dianna –

Thank you for checking in! Everything was great and myself along with everyone else

LOVED Tina! We want her back next year – she truly is a sweetheart and was the best

bartender we have had here.

Thank you!

Charlene

Charlene Stone

NE Community Investment Representative 

Stantec

5 LAN Drive Suite 300

Westford MA 01886-3538

Ph: (978) 577-1400

Charlene.Stone@stantec.com

stantec.com



From: Charlene.Stone@stantec.com

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Sent: 12/5/2011 12:24:37 P.M. Eastern Standard Time

Subj: RE: Customer service follow up from December 2cd...

Everything was great and as always it was great to work with Regis! 

Thank you very much for checking in. You will be hearing from me next year.

Have a wonderful Christmas and New Year!

Charlene


